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Complaint/BCH-Cor/StrataPlan NES2148-Resp.

VIA FACSIMILE
(403-263-9193) March 20, 2003

Mr. Locklynn T. Craig
The Owners, Strata Plan NES 2148
#1200 – 700 2nd Street SW
Calgary, Alberta   T2P 4V5

Dear Mr. Craig:

Re:  British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority
Collection of Surcharge under Tariff Supplement No. 31

The Commission is in receipt of B.C. Hydro’s March 7, 2003 response to your January 25, 2003

complaint, a copy of which is enclosed.  B.C. Hydro has confirmed that all customers taking service from

the Field extension are being charged the 9.00¢/kWh surcharge pursuant to Electric Tariff Supplement

No. 31.

The Commission determines that B.C. Hydro has appropriately applied its Electric Tariff to Strata Plan

NES 2148 and therefore dismisses your complaint.

Yours truly,

Original signed by:

Robert J. Pellatt
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cc: Mr. Ray Aldeguer, Senior Vice-President

  Corporate Resources & General Counsel
  British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority


